From  THE SECRETARY OF STATE FOR DOMINION AFFAIRS
To THE SECRETARY OF STATE FOR EXTERNAL AFFAIRS, CANADA

o
m LONDON, April 11, 1942
NQ. B4 :

No. 84, Your telegram of April 9%h Ne. 101, company
for Bahamas, Canadian Govermment's decision is greatly
appreciated,

Ree'd, 2:00 P.M.

W.L.M. King Papers, Memoranda and Notes, 1940-1950,
MG 26 J 4, Volume 396, pages C278444-C279232
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